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Stage 1 Excursion to Merimbula Schoolhouse Museum 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

In Stage 1 this term we have been learning all about family life in the past and the present as part of 

our history lessons. To support our learning we are going to be walking to the Merimbula Schoolhouse 

Museum where volunteers from the Historical Society will show us what life was like for children in 

the early 1900s. We will be going on Friday 6th April, leaving school at 9.45am and returning at 

12.15pm.  

 

There is no cost, however, the Historical Society encourage all families to spend some time at the 

museum when they can to learn about our town’s history. Children will take their fruit break with 

them and will have a late lunch on their return to school. The canteen will still be accepting lunch 

orders on this day. Children are asked to wear their full school uniform, a broad brim hat and take a 

water bottle. 

 

Please return your child’s permission note to the school office in a marked envelope no later than 

Thursday, March 29, 2018. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Stage 1 Teachers 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this note and money to the office by Friday, March 29, 2018. 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________of class _______________ to 

attend the walking excursion to the Merimbula Schoolhouse Museum in Merimbula on Friday April 

6, 2018.  

I understand this has the approval of the Principal and my child will be supervised at all times. 

 

Medical issues for my child 

are_______________________________________________________________ 

 

My mobile number is__________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _______________________________________  

Date________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian 


